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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Dairy Barn Restoration Fund passes three-quarters of $1.3M final goal
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The effort to save a Texas Tech iconic landmark, the Dairy Barn, continues to go well. CASNR officials say they recently passed the three-quarter mark of $1.16 million as they head toward their ultimate goal of raising $1.3 million. Proposed renovations largely focus on securing and updating the historical building's interior. Included in the plans are creation of two large meeting areas on the barn's first floor and loft spaces.

ON THE FIELD
Focus on Fiber; Annual celebrate cotton game set for Sept. 15
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Texas Tech and the 'Celebrate Cotton' campaign is set to host its seventh annual event in recognition of the state's massive cotton industry on Sept. 15 when the Red Raiders take on the Houston Cougars. Cotton has a strong presence at Texas Tech. It’s represented in the university seal and is studied intensely in research labs across campus, said CASNR Dean William Brown.
  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Irrigation Focus; Annual TAWC Field Day set for Sept. 6 in Muncy
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Even with recent rains chipping away at a lingering West Texas drought, area farmers are keeping a close eye on water use. To aid in that effort, a timely program focusing on irrigation efficiency will be in the spotlight at the 13th Texas Alliance for Water Conservation Field Day in Muncy. The free, annual event takes place at the Floyd County Unity Center from 8 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. on Sept. 6 at the rural community.

CASNR Ag Fest

       Thursday, Aug. 30, 2018 

       AFS Livestock Arena

Quaker Research

        Farm Field Day

       Friday, Sept. 14, 2018

       200 N. Quaker Ave.

CASNR Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 20, 2018

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall


	

	
	The Texas Department of Transportation has turned to NRM’s Richard Stevens to study how highway infrastructure positively influences bat distribution. TxDOT contracted with Stevens and his research team for almost $383,000 to study the multitude of bat species in the Trans-Pecos region of Texas, which has the state's greatest number of bat species, to determine why and how bats choose certain bridges and culverts as their roosting spots. “TxDOT is interested in enhancing and creating habitats for wildlife,” Stevens said. “If they provide them homes, especially in areas where they may not be currently living because of limited roost opportunities, then they can spread that economic impact into other areas of Texas or enhance that impact where the bats already occur.”  >> more
CASNR Awards presented to outstanding faculty, staff at BBQ fete
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Nine faculty and staff members were honored for service and support of CASNR on Aug. 23 during a special evening ceremony at the Department of Animal and Food Sciences livestock arena. Award winners included Samuel Prien (AFS), Jyotsna Sharma (PSS), Blake Grisham (NRM), Ed Hellman (PSS), Courtney Meyers (AEC), Gretchen Neary (AFS), David Lawver (AEC), Savannah Chambers (Dean) and Tanya Jackson (AFS).

GALLERY: CASNR Advisory Board meets to track progress, future course
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CASNR’s Advisory Board met Aug. 23 for a half-day meeting at the McKenzie-Merket Center, focusing on strategic planning. The session included a state-of-the-college and thoughts-for-future presentation by CASNR Dean William Brown. In addition, there was a strategic plan discussion that centered on what CASNR is doing well and what changes are needed. 

Dale Woerner named inaugural Cargill endowed professor in meat science
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Texas Tech's continued partnership with Cargill, one of the nation's leaders in developing and providing food and agricultural products for the public, has resulted in a new position in CASNR. Dale Woerner will start this fall as the Cargill Endowed Professorship in Meat Science Sustainability in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences. The position was made possible by a $750,000 donation from Cargill.

Texas Tech summer commencement ceremony features CASNR students
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Fifty-four student from CASNR received diplomas at Texas Tech commencement ceremonies on Aug. 11 at United Supermarkets Arena in Lubbock. During the event outstanding students carried banners representing their respective colleges. Weston Allen, a senior agricultural and applied economics major from Lubbock, represented CASNR. Administrators selected the banner bearers based on all-around achievement. 

​
Plant and Soil Science students active at florist association convention
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Six students from the Department of Plant and Soil Science participated in the 2018 West Texas - New Mexico Florists Association Convention in Lubbock this month. A portion of their time was spent assisting the American Institute of Floral Designers. Among the students' duties were assisting with preparation of presentations, and modeling for a bridal show, said Russ Plowman, an instructor of horticulture. 

Urban birds of prey take flight in new book from Texas Tech wildlife biologist
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A new book edited by Clint Boal, a professor in the Department of Natural Resources Management, and Cheryl Dykstra, editor-in-chief of The Journal of Raptor Research, provides insight into the role of raptors as members of the urban ecosystem and future opportunities for protection and environmental education. Published by Island Press, the book is titled Urban Raptors: Ecology and Conservation of Birds of Prey in Cities. 
Research focuses on pollinator biodiversity, conservation of High Plain’s habitat
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Pollinators are an essential part of life on the Texas High Plains, playing a critical role in both the ecosystem and the human diet. Scott Longing, an assistant professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, is focusing his research on biodiversity of pollinators and how to best conserve their habitats in the region. Most fruits, nuts and vegetables require insect pollinators.

Graduate School honors AAEC’s Raymond March doctoral dissertation
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Raymond March received first place honors in Texas Tech’s Graduate School "2018 Outstanding Thesis and Dissertation Awards" in the program's social science category. The title of his dissertation was Self-Regulation in the U.S. Pharmaceutical Market. March currently serves as a research fellow at the Independent Institute and an assistant professor of economics at San Jose State University. 

AFS graduate Wendee Langdon named to Texas Animal Health Commission
[image: image14.jpg]


A graduate of the Department of Animal and Food Sciences has been appointed by Texas Gov. Greg Abbott to the Texas Animal Health Commission. Wendee Langdon will serve on the commission, which works to protect and enhance the health of animal populations across the state, until 2023. She received her master's (2007) and doctorate (2012) degrees in animal science from Texas Tech.

Texas Tech announces CASNR’s incoming freshmen Terry Scholars
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Texas Tech's Financial Aid and Scholarship Office has announced the names of students receiving prestigious Terry Scholarships, including two from CASNR. They are Presley Ridley, a freshman agricultural and applied economics major from Wellington; and Katie Mahagan, a freshman animal science major from Plainview. More than 400 applications were received by Texas Tech for the 14 scholarships offered.
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